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FAMILY FLOWERS: Thank you for the continued gifts of flowers for the Church. New flower 

list at the back of Church, in memory of Tom Beirnes. Thank you 
 

Last week’s Offerings to the Parish: Total £    Thank you    

                                                          

 
 

Items for the Bulletin can be left at the Presbytery or emailed to annieteresa@hotmail.com or 

to michaelkujacz@hotmail.com  by Thursday as the Newsletter for inclusion the following Sunday is 

usually published Friday Morning.  

Signed Mass Cards can be obtained from Bridie Close, 44 Shawbrook Rd, during the week or on 

Sundays from the Bookstall (back of Church) or the Piety Stall (Parish Hall).   
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Sunday October 27th 2013 

Thirtieth Sunday  
Parish Priest Mgr. Michael J Kujacz: Assistant Fr. Michael Job  

Address St. Bernard’s R C Church, Burnage Lane, Manchester   M19 1DR 

Telephone 0161 432 3628 Website http://stbernards-burnage.homeip.net 

October Month of the Holy Rosary 
30th Sunday MASS 7/ Creed 12 Sunday P.155 Eucharistic Prayer 3 (p27) 

Hymns: 644, 25, 658, 354, 529 

 
 My dear people we can all boast, perhaps only to ourselves 

about the good things we do, and how better I am than 

others. But it takes a big heart to look beyond the ego, to 

see that we would be nothing without God’s grace and 

presence in our lives, and like the poor sinner in today’s 

Gospel to cry out, “Lord, be merciful to me a sinner!” 

Looking beyond ourselves is important for personal growth, 

remembering others and supporting those in need are all wonderful Christian virtues.  

 

November starts on Friday (incredible where did the year go to?), and November is the 

month of the Holy Souls, we remember are loved ones through our Masses and prayers, 

praying for them and asking them to pray for us. There are envelopes at the back of the 

Church like last year for you to list your loved ones that you would commend to the Lord 

and who will be remembered in all our November Masses: the box of remembrance for 

the your list will be on the Altar. In November we also remember those who have died in 

service of our Country, I have asked the local British Legion to provide us with poppies 

for the back of Church, least we forget! 

 

It is also good to remember those who work on the Missions, and next Sunday Fr. Patrick 

O’Beirne from the Columban Missionaries will be with us to help raise awareness of our 

missionary vocation, to encourage us to be more involved in the missionary work of the 

Church, to offer us thanks for our support, to seek greater support of their mission 

magazine, “The Far East,” and to seek our financial support through a collection. So be 

generous in your praying, in your listening and support. 

 

Finally a small task, look around you today at Mass, or around the street where you live 

pick out a stranger, and before the end of October say a decade or if you can manage it 

a rosary for them. It’s good to share in prayer!    God Bless mjk 

2014 – Year of Our Parish 

http://stbernards-burnage.homeip.net/


THE HOLY FATHER’S INTENTIONS (October) 

General Intention: People in Despair. That those feeling so crushed by life that they 

wish to end it may sense the nearness of God’s love.  

Missionary Intention: World Mission Day. That the celebration of World Mission Day 

may help all Christians realize that we are not only receivers but pro-claimers of God’s 

Word. 
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+ I offer our prayers and sympathy to the family and friends of Michael Murray who has 

died aged 63. May he rest in the peace of the Lord. + 

 

Masses received this week: Special Intention, Tom Beirnes, Paddy Flanagan, Vincent 

McGovern, Martin Diamond, Alan & Jackie Moorhouse, Julie (get well), Eileen 

Moorhouse, Margaret Roan 

Sick; please commend to your prayers the sick and housebound of the Parish especially, 

Maximus John Paul Payne(baby), Daniel, Jacob Bannister, John Doona, Margaret Keable, 

Eileen Tansey, Andy Neary, Carolyn Smith, Pat Reid, Sally Kenny, Bernadette Maloney, 

Margaret Keable, Dena O’Meara, Mary Callaghan, Constance Murphy, Tony Masterson, 

Annie Clarke, Joseph Cravaghan, John Barnes, Denny McGuigan, Peggy Coyle,  George 

Hughes,  Honor Squires,  Kate Boyle,  Maureen Nash,  Betty  Foster ,  Steven 

Moorhouse, Alan O’Donnell, Pat Diamond, Dorothy Hampsey, Ann i e  C l a r k ,  Jean Owen, 

Mary Whieldon, Pat Preston, Agnes Halligan, Delia Connelly and Colin Pearson, 



The Sacrament of Baptism: if you have a child for baptism, please let us know ASAP. 

Our next meeting for Baptism will be Tuesday November 5th at 7-30pm in the 

Presbytery.  

              Thank you to everyone who supported our Race Night a great night was had 

by all. We raised over £500 which will help towards Parish needs. 

   Donations and Subscriptions for Salford Family Care(formally the Catholic 

Needlework Guild) are now due and will be collected in the next couple of weeks. Thank 

you for your generosity. New members will be welcome; please contact Eileen & Liam 

McMahon. 

CAFOD: The annual Archbishop Romero Lecture will be given by Fr. Timothy Radcliffe, 

Master of the Dominicans, at the Holy Name Church this Thurs 31 Oct at 7p.m. For 

more details see the poster in the porch.   Thanks to you our parish raised £309.91 for 

Harvest Fast Day. This will help enable countless people to eat today & grow food to 

support themselves tomorrow. Thank you for your generosity. 

Christmas Fair Sunday 1st December. This year the proceeds from the fair will go 

towards the purchase of a defibrillator which one day could help save a life 

and also the much needed refurbishment of the Church kneelers.  

Christmas Draw Tickets on sale after Mass. £1.00 a book of 5 tickets. 

Why not take a few books home for family and friends great prizes to be 

won.            Gift Sunday 10th November and Bottle Sunday 17th 

November will soon be here please start searching those cupboards for those 

unwanted gifts and help our fair be once more a great success. 

                                                      Wanted. If you have any china mugs left over from 

part of a set would you let us have them for our gift stall please. Please ensure there are 

no chips in them as we would be unable to sell them. If you have any unwanted jewellery 

we would appreciate it for our stall. A box will be at the back of Church for the next few 

weeks. Thank you all once again for your continuous support.  WANTED A FACE 

PAINTER. Can you help even for an hour on the day of the Keep a young child happy. 

Contact Bernadette 442 5965 and leave your name and number. 

Pilgrimage to Fatima.  28th May -1st June.  5 days-4 nights, half board in 3 star hotel.  

Cost 480. For more details or to book please contact Ann on 442 5259 

                  OUTINGS. Family Pantomime 14th Dec, “Dick Whittington” details on 

poster Contact Pat Jones or Ann Tipper on 445 5259 

                                                   The Franciscan Church of All Saints Barton (Redclyffe 

Road, Urmston, Manchester, M41 7LG) is receiving the relic of St Anthony of Padua on 

Tuesday 29th October. Timetable: 11 am Veneration, 12 noon Mass, 1 PM to 6 pm 

Veneration, 6:30 pm Mass, 7:15 pm to 8 pm Veneration. 

            40 Days for Life: 25th September - 3rd November. Pray for unborn 

babies, mothers, fathers and abortion workers.  Come for one hour to pray peacefully 

with experienced prayer volunteers at the Marie Stopes Clinic, Fallowfield.  Tell us if you 

are coming online: 40d4l.mcr@cathfell.co.uk', www.40daysforlife.com/manchester-uk', 

by email: 'or by telephone: Aileen 07786 562635, John 07909 920739.   

      Supporting the Christians in Bethlehem. Olive wood Rosary beads with prayer 

cards are on sale at the back of Church during October.  £1-50p 

mailto:40d4l.mcr@cathfell.co.uk
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